
Costume Week 
*NEW* 

Monday March 17th- Saturday March 22nd  
 

COSTUME WEEK will be held at Rising Stars during the week of 
3/17-3/22. Dancers will come to their regularly scheduled classes with their 
hair, make up and recital costume on. We will be combining the classes 
that are in Studio A & Studio B for a showcase during that time slot in 
studio B. This will give our dancers a chance to perform in front of others in 
their costumes before the big show on May 17th. After dancers have done 
their showcase, they will head over to studio A to have their group 
photograph taken. WE WILL NOT BE OFFERING GROUP 
PHOTOGRAPHY ON PICTURE DAY ONLY INDIVIDUAL PHOTOS THIS 
YEAR 

 


